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The 2023 fair was full of excitement as always for our members. Greenon FFA was very busy
with working com booth shifts, showing animals, or presenting other SAE's. Each member is
required to work three shifts at the corn booth. At the corn booth we sell corn, water, and tea.
The Greenon FFA alumni helps manage the booth through the week. They do so much for our
chapter so it is nice for us to be able to give back. Greenon FFA members are required to
present an SAE at the fair whether that is a creative project or an animal. This year at the fair
our members had a lot success some notable achievements were: Sydney Hartley receive
reserve grand champion with her pygmy goat, Macy Young senior and overall Dairy
Showmanship which qualified her to compete in the Showman of Showman contest, and Kaylee
Smith and Gabriella Halderman competed in the pig scramble caught pigs!


